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Building Inspections - 779 warren Ave

From: "George Crouse" <gcrouse@northernpridecommunications.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 9/13/2013 9:43 AM

Subject: 779 warren Ave

Attachments: BP app.pdf; Plot plan.pdf; tower.pdf; DSCN1462.JPG; DSCN1467.JPG

| had met with Jeanie Bourke last week and would like to get a Building permit based on the attached. It will be
2-3 weeks before we can produce stamped tower drawings however they will support the attached. This
accident is severally impacting our customers business and our hopes are to restore the site as fast as possible.
Please review and respond as soon as possible.

Thank you,

George Crouse

President

Northern Pride Communications, Inc
20 Center Park Road

Topsham, Maine 04086
207-798-5540 Office

207-798-5541 Fax
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